
Middleton Township Trustees 
 

Monday, November 18, 2019  9:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

Mr. Vetter called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. Trustees Bostdorff and Vetter were in attendance.   
Mary Morgan served as clerk. The sign-in sheet for employees and visitors is attached with the 
approved minutes. 
Noted on the sign in sheet is a statement indicating the meeting may be recorded or streamed live to 
the internet by a visitor - not at the authority of the township trustees. 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review recommendations from the Wood County Planning 
Commission and the Middleton Township Zoning Commission with regard to a change in Zoning 
Resolution language to Article IX Supplemental Requirements which is attached to the minutes. 
 
Mr. Vetter moved, Mr. Bostdorff seconded a motion to approve the language update to Article IX 
Supplemental Requirements.   
Role was called:  Mr. Bostdorff – YES; Mrs. Getz – absent; Mr. Vetter – YES.   
 
Mr. Bostdorff moved, Mr. Vetter seconded a motion to adjourn at 9:10 p.m.   
 
 
__________________________________ __________________________________ 
Fred E. Vetter, Chairman    Penelope S. Getz, Vice Chairman  
    
________________________________  __________________________________ 
James F. Bostdorff, Trustee   Laurie L. Limes, Fiscal Officer 


